


 
Post: Information Governance Manager,  

2 Franklin Street,  
Belfast,  
BT2 8DQ 

 
Email: foi.bso@hscni.net 
 
If, following an internal review, carried out by an independent decision-making panel, 
you remain dissatisfied in any way with the handling of the request, you may make a 
complaint to the Information Commissioner’s Office and ask that they investigate 
whether the PCC has complied with the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 
 
You can contact Information Commissioner at: 
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office – Northern Ireland 
10th Floor 
Causeway Tower 
9 James Street South 
Belfast 
BT2 8DN 
 
Telephone: 0303 123 1114 
Email: ni@ico.org.uk 
 
In most circumstances the Information Commissioner will not investigate a complaint 
unless an internal review procedure has been carried out. However the 
Commissioner has the option to investigate the matter at his discretion. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Fionnuala Murphy 
Business and Governance Manager 
Patient and Client Council 
 
 
 
 
 




